“BAFTA” (BPNA Award for Fabulous Trainee Action) 

Invitation to apply 

Deadline for application: 30 November 2016

Applications are invited for the BAFTA prize. 
Educational and clinical supervisors are invited to make the nominations.

The prize will be awarded at the annual conference dinner to a trainee who has best contributed to service improvement which significantly impacted on their local and/or national practice, or any other innovative contribution. 
As research and publications are rewarded through the MacKeith prize, this award would focus on improvements in care. 

The eligibility criteria 

· Trainee should work in the paediatric neurology field or a closely related area, such as neuro-disability, in the UK. 

· There is no age limit. 

· The trainee does not have to be a grid trainee or in a training post (i.e. clinical fellows can be nominated for this award).
Nominations should be submitted on the BAFTA nomination form.


Please send a copy of the nomination form to BAFTA@bpna.org.uk (proposers will receive notification of receipt)

If you have any queries, please contact Dr Alasdair Parker and Dr Sam Amin at BAFTA@bpna.org.uk 
